PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS OF GEORGETOWN CHARTER TOWNSHIP
AND OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Georgetown Township Election Commission will hold a meeting

on Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at 4:00 p.m., at the Georgetown Township Office, 1515 Baldwin Street,
Jenison, Michigan.

Ryan Kidd, Clerk
Georgetown Charter Township
Posted: January 19, 2021 at 4:00 p.m.

GEORGETOWN TOWNSHIP ELECTION COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES-Tuesday, January 26, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Chairperson Ryan Kidd.

Roll Call

Present: Ryan Kidd, chairman; and Becky Steele and Katherine Henry, members; Dan Carlton,
Superintendent; Mannette Minier, Director of Elections

Absent: None

#210126-01 — Approval of the minutes of the September 3, 2020 Election Commission meeting.
Moved by Becky Steele, seconded by Ryan Kidd, to approve the minutes as presented.
MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.

#210126-02 — Resolution to Permanently Divide, Rearrange or Consolidate Elections Precincts
The following was noted as the rational that was used to draw the new precinct boundary lines:
a. Precinct lines follow the school district lines. All proposed precincts have only one school

district, eliminating confusion for election inspectors and voters when distributing ballots.
b. The number of registered voters was balanced the best way possible and does not exceed the

maximum number of registered voters allowed per precinct (2,999 as per Election Law). The

numbers were balanced as closely as possible.
c. Polling locations for the numbered precincts remain the same.

GEORGETOWN CHARTER TOWNSHIP ELECTION COMMISSION
Resolution to Permanently Divide, Rearrange or Consolidate Elections Precincts
Resolution No. EC210126-02

WHEREAS, Section 116-1954-XXV 11, Election Precincts, of the Michigan Election Law, Public Act 116

of 1954, MCL 168.654 to 168.661, provides for township Election Commissions to divide, rearrange or
temporarily consolidate election precincts; and

WHEREAS, The Township of Georgetown has determined that permanently dividing, rearranging or
consolidating the Precincts as shown on the Georgetown Township Precinct Map 01.26.2021 is
appropriate.



NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Georgetown Charter Township Election Commission
hereby directs the Township Clerk to divide, rearrange and consolidate the precincts as shown on the Map
titled “Georgetown Township Precinct Map 01.26.2021.”

The foregoing resolution offered by Election Commission Member Becky Steele, and second offered by
Election Commission Member Ryan Kidd.

Upon roll call vote the following voted yes: Becky Steele, Ryan Kidd, Katherine Henry
Upon roll call vote the following voted no: None
Absent: None

MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.

Ryan Kidd, Georgetown Township Clerk

Attachments: Procedures
Current Precinct Map adopted 2017
Proposed Precinct Map 01.26.2021

#210126-03 — Public Comments
No one was present to make public comments.

#210126-04 — Other Business
The Clerk presented an Agreement for the Conduct of School District Elections, as requested by
Ottawa County, for the committee’s consideration due to the expiration of the current agreement.
There was discussion and no action was taken.

#210126-05 — Adjournment
Moved by Becky Steele, seconded by Katherine Henry, to adjourn the meeting at 4:30 p.m.

MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.
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